PUBLIC NOTICE DERBY HOUSING AUTHORITY THE DERBY HOUSING

PUBLIC NOTICE DERBY HOUSING AUTHORITY The Derby Housing Authority has made the Draft Revision to
the 2018 Annual PHA Plan available for public review at the main administrative office located at 101 West
Fourth Street, Derby, CT. This plan is available for 45 days beginning on June 15, 2018, Anyone interested in
viewing this plan should call the Derby Housing Autharity office at (203) 735-6652 to setup an appointment.
A public hearing to present this plan and further public comments will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday,
August 16, 2018 at Derby City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT. This plan pertains only to the HUD
Housing Choice Voucher program consisting of 278 vouchers.
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